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    Friday 21st April 2023 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Re: Year 3 Maryon Park Walk 

 

For our English learning this half term, the children in year three are learning about 

power and governance, what it means to make decisions, and the role of the Prime 

Minister. 

 

We will be walking to Maryon Park to think about how we could improve it on 

Tuesday 25th April 2023. We will leave at 9:15am and return by 10:30am.  

 

Children will not be required to bring a packed lunch as it is before lunchtime. As this 

is a walking trip, please can children please wear suitable footwear and a jacket. 

 

 If you would like to come with us, please let your child’s teacher know on Monday. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

The Year 3 team  


